From: Michelle Jackett

To: Committee of Adjustment (SM)

Subject: Re: Concerns about 82 Brunswick Ave. application for adjustments

Date: Monday, July 14, 2025 7:46:37 PM

Hi there,

I am hoping to submit another letter for consideration by the Committee for tomorrow's meeting. See below.

Dear committee members,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the minor variance applications for 82 Brunswick Avenue. Reducing the required parking from 2 spaces to 1 for each semi-detatched lot will increase street parking on our street, which the infrastructure of our street cannot accommodate well without impacted pedestrian safety, emergency access and overall livability. As a mother of two young boys who enjoy playing in our neighbourhood, this is my primary concern and I urge the committee to reconsider their suggestion to approve the variance applications.

Thank you so much, Michelle Jackett